
 

RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Higher Education and Research Reform Amendment Bill 2014 

10 October 2014 

Swinburne University of Technology 

 

At the Melbourne hearing, I took on notice two questions which appear at page 4 of the 

Hansard. 

Response:  

The estimated impact to Swinburne of reductions in the Commonwealth’s Commonwealth 

Grants Scheme contribution in the period 2016-2019 is $70.2 million. 

The estimated impact to Swinburne of reductions in the Commonwealth’s Research Training 

Scheme funding in the period 2016-2019 is $3.0 million. 

 

 

 


